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Attorney, firms buy 20 acres for $3 million  

PALM COAST -- A 20-acre parcel at the intersection of Palm Coast and Belle Terre 
parkways has been bought by a group of investors for $3 million cash.  

PC Parkway Investments LLC, Woodsong Enterprises LLC and Palm Coast attorney B. 
Paul Katz were the buyers.  

Katz, who is the manager of the two limited liability corporations, said the buyers have 
received some inquiries from developers, but no deals have been made yet.  
The land was sold by Maury L. Carter & Associates of Orlando, represented by Patrick 
Chisholm. A1A Realty & Development represented the buyers. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


